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10th February 1934.

'*4

Dear Dr* Tory.

I tmnk you for your letter of February 8th with

enclosure.

A few days ago Ur. B. V, Taylor, who la In charge of 

fish culture for the Province of Quebec, as well as being on our 

staff, came to me concerning the possibilities of co-operative 

work between his department In the Provincial Government and the 

As Parasitology was mainly concerned, I took him 

out to Macd xiald and put aim in touch with Dr, Cameron.

What will como of It 1 do not know, but I shall keep

Univers! ty.

you advised.

Faithfully yours,

Wilfrid Bovey.

Dr. H. M. Tory,
National Research Council, 
Ottawa, Ont,


